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From: Cynthia Ebelacker <cindy.ebelacker@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 3:46 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support for Bill H-7051
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Flag Status: Completed

I would like to state my support for the House bill 7051. I am a psychiatric nurse practitioner and the persistent noise 
from the guns with the high school 2 min from me is very disturbing! 
Sincerely, 
 
Cynthia Ebelacker, APRN  
100 Curtis St 
Cranston RI 02920 
Sent from my iPhone 


